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Duquesne Light Company and IBEW Local 29 Reach Contract Agreement 
 
PITTSBURGH - Duquesne Light Company and the International Brotherhood of Electrical Workers (IBEW) 
Local 29 announced today that it has reached an agreement on a three-year contract extension covering 
the period of October 1, 2016 through September 30, 2019.  
 
“We are proud that our positive working relationship with IBEW Local 29 has enabled us to reach an 
agreement during early negotiations,” said Todd Faulk, vice president of Human Resources at Duquesne 
Light. “The parties were able to strike a fair and balanced deal that addresses key topics such as wages, 
healthcare, pension, efficiency improvements and workforce development.” 

“Ratifying the agreement this early in the contract negotiation process is a true testament to the strong 
and collaborative relationship with Duquesne Light,” said Jeff Davis, Business Manager, IBEW Local 29. 
“This new agreement will positively impact our members and their families.” 

Terms of the agreement were approved by the IBEW Local 29 union membership through a ratification 
vote on March 2, 2016.  

 
About Duquesne Light Company  
Duquesne Light Company is a leader in the transmission and distribution of electric energy, 
offering superior customer service and reliability to more than a half a million customers in 
southwestern Pennsylvania.  
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